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Reach your full potential! 

 

To: Dr. Jennifer Norrell 

From: Elizabeth M. Vivanco 

Date: September 30, 2024 

Subject: Acceptance of Donation 

I respectfully request that the East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education accept the donation of a 

cashier’s check in the amount of $250.00 for the students at Brady Elementary School from Santos Torres, 

Virginia Torres and Robert Torres. 

 

I also respectfully request that the appropriate letter acknowledging receipt of this donation be sent to: 

Dr. Santos Torres, Jr. 

Professor, Division of Social Work 

California State University, Sacramento 

Mariposa Hall 4002, MS 6090 

6000 J Street 

Sacramento, CA 95819 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth M. Vivanco 

Brady Elementary School Principal  


